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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

As a resident of Idaho and frequent river user, I have significant concerns about this project's impacts on the

South Fork of the Salmon River and it's endangered salmon,  steelhead, and bull trout. I ask the Forest Service

to extend this comment period so others like me can lodge their objections, concerns and questions. 

 

I do not support the proposed development because of the documented harms to fish, and the closing of the site

to harvest by indigenous Tribal members. This development will not result in a healthier, more accessible South

Fork. Please consider carefully the projected impacts. In addition, the Forest Service must conduct additional

analysis of how mine truck traffic will impact the wider area, including traffic through Boise and Riggins. 

 

Best,

Mitch Cutter


